
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COMPETITION # 22-013 
O’Gorman High School 
Effective immediately 
Salary: $15.45/hour 
 

We are currently accepting applications for the position of Lunch Period 
Attendant for second semester for the 2021-22 school year.  Please quote the 

competition number in your email.  Interested applicants must forward a resume 
and the name of three references to the undersigned no later than 

Friday, January 28, 2022 @ 3 p.m.  
 

Mélanie Bidal-Mainville, Manager of Human Resources 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board 

hr@ncdsb.on.ca 
 

We wish to thank all applicants, however,  
only those selected for an interview will be contacted.   

 
We are an equal opportunity employer. 

  Candidates requiring accommodation in accordance with the Ontario 
Human Rights Code are asked to contact hr@ncdsb.on.ca 

 
 
Fred Salvador                         Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Chair of the Board                                     Director of Education 
 
 

LUNCH PERIOD ATTENDANT 
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